
FoodFood
DriveDrive
Let's ShareLet's Share

& Care& Care

Thanksgi
ving

Dear Parents/Guardians & Students:

As Thanksgiving weekend quickly approaches, it gives us cause to reflect on
the many blessings that we have in our lives and to give thanks to our God
for them. In the spirit of giving and helping those who find themselves in

difficulty, we ask our school community to consider donating non-
perishable food items to our Thanksgiving Food Drive in support of the

Vaughan Food Bank. Our donation bins are located outside the Main Office
near Chaplaincy; Friday October 6th will be our last day of collection.

Thank you for your continued support and generosity.

Father Bressani CHS


